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February Newsletter 2018 

Half Term 
Just a reminder to everyone that it is half term next week; school closes today for one week and re-opens 
on Monday  26th February.  

 
Attendance  
Remember, as an incentive for you and in an attempt to improve our attendance figures, children who 
attend nursery every day between February 26th and March 29th (5 weeks) will have their names put into a 
hat and the lucky winner drawn from the hat will receive a £10 prize! Make sure your child is here every day 
(unless he/she is ill). 

 
World Book Day 
On Thursday 1st March it is World Book Day and we are going to celebrate this by inviting 
the children to dress-up as their favourite story character.  
 
We are also holding ‘Stay and Story’ sessions that week. We would like the children to 
bring in their favourite story and we would like parents (or grandparents) to stay and read it 
to their child and other children. Several ‘story stations’ will be set up around school for this 

to take place. The sessions will last approximately 45 minutes and for each Group are as follows: 
 
          Monday 26th February – Red Group 
         Tuesday 27th February – Yellow Group and Green Group 
         Wednesday 28th February – Blue Group 
         Thursday 1st March – Purple Group and Nursery Twos 
         Friday 2nd March – Orange Group 
 
We will also have a selection of children’s books for sale throughout the week. 

 
On-line Learning Journals 
Finally, please remember to include any special things that take place at home during half term on your 
child’s orbit online Leaning Journal. 
 

And finally …….. 
You may have seen on Facebook earlier this week that I have been appointed as the Headteacher of 
Grosvenor Nursery School and Day Care Centre. I have been Acting Headteacher for some time and I am 
thrilled to have been offered the post on a permanent basis. I look forward to leading the school forwards 
and to ensuring that your children receive the best possible care and education. Thank you for all of you 
support and kind words.  
 
 

Sue Pounds 
Headteacher 
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